
Selectmen’s Work Session 
Monday January 25, 2021 

 
 
The following meeting was held in the upstairs conference room at Town Hall. Present were 
Selectmen Martha Eldridge, Susan Simpson and Jonathan Smith; Matt Sawyer Jr., Town Administrator 
was present, who recorded the minutes.  
 
Chairman Eldridge called the meeting to order at 3:00 
 
Discussion:  
 
At 3:00 PM Eldridge motioned to enter a non-public session under 91-A:3, IIc. Simpson seconded. A 
roll call vote was taken: Eldridge- YES, Simpson- YES, Smith- YES. 
 
At 3:30 PM Eldridge made a motion to re-enter the public session and seal the non-public minutes. 
Simpson seconded, and the vote passed unanimously. 
 
AT 3:35 PM Eldridge made a motion to mirror the Governor’s Emergency Order #74 regarding 
masks in Town buildings. Smith seconded. The vote passed unanimously.  
 
The Selectmen reviewed a plan/proposal submitted by Recreation Director Justin Chaffee and Town 
Administrator Matt Sawyer Jr. At 3:36 PM Smith made a motion to go forward with Recreation 
programs with the new protocols in place per the plan. Eldridge seconded. The vote passed 
unanimously. 
 
The Board reviewed and signed documents in the red folder. At 4:00 PM, Smith made a motion to 
open the Selectmen’s Office to the public. Eldridge seconded, and the vote passed unanimously.  
 
 

Being no further input, the work session recessed until 4:15 PM in the gym. 
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